
 
 

 

Engineering Faculty Document No.:  
EFD#44-23 

October 24, 2022   
 

TO:    The Engineering Faculty 

FROM:   The Faculty of the School of Mechanical Engineering 

RE:   Restriction Changes to ME 55300, Product & Process Design 

 

The School of Mechanical Engineering has approved the following restriction changes to a 
graduate course.  This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a recommendation 
for approval.   

Restriction Change for ME 55300 Product & Process Design   
Underline the changes to be made.   

FROM: 

Upper level and Graduate students 

TO: 

Mechanical Engineering Graduate students (Program codes of ME-MSME, ME-MSME-OL, ME-
ND, ME-PHD) 

RATIONALE: 

Restrictions are being changed so that Mechanical Engineering (MECH) graduate students have 
first chance to register in the course, as for the past several semesters, ME graduate students 
have been in the minority of students, who were able to register for this course based on time 
ticket window opportunities, or have been unable to take the course.   

 

 
Eckhard A. Groll, Head of the School of Mechanical Engineering 

 

Link to Curriculog entry: 

https://purdue.curriculog.com/proposal:22035/form 


